
Congratulations again to the Department of Hawaii for being the first department 
to reach 75%!!! 
As our deadline for the first goal is tomorrow, Florida is close with 74.01%  
  
If your department is not there yet, THAT'S OKAY!!!  You are all doing 
FANTASTIC!  
  
The following departments are ahead in paid membership compared to where 
they were last year, and this is AMAZING!  
  
Dept of Alabama 
Dept of Arizona 
Dept of Colorado 
Dept of Hawaii 
Dept of Kentucky  
Dept of Massachusetts 
Dept of Michigan  
Dept of New Mexico 
Dept of New York 
Dept of Rhode Island 
Dept of South Carolina 
Dept of Vermont  
 

	
		
Now let’s work on getting as many paid for the yearend as we can! Gather 
a group to call unpaid members.  Encourage them to renew.  Review with 
them the benefits of membership.  Remind them of the friends that they 
have made in the Auxiliary. Let them know that we will miss them if they do 
not renew.  They are important! 
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